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From: Michael Vine
To: Phil Mason
Cc: James.Neave@westsussex.gov.uk
Subject: Re: Lower Stumble Start Notice
Date: 31/08/2010 10:37


Noted. 


Thank you Phil. 


Regards, 


Michael Vine. 


Michael Vine | Planner, West Sussex County Council | Location: 2nd Floor Northleigh, County Hall,
Chichester PO19 1QT


Internal: 56864 | External: 01243 756864 | E-mail: michael.vine@westsussex.gov.uk


 Save the environment - think before you print. 
▼ "Phil Mason" <philmason@talktalk.net>


"Phil Mason"
<philmason@talktalk.net> 


31/08/2010 10:24


To "Michael Vine"
<Michael.Vine@westsussex.gov.uk>


cc <James.Neave@westsussex.gov.uk>


Subject Lower Stumble Start Notice


Michael,


 
Under planning consent WSCC/027/10/BA condition 4 we are
required to give 7 days notice of each phase.


 
We are proposing to start work with the construction phase on the
13th Sept and the construction is programmed to take approximately
2 weeks. I will advise you if this date changes.


 
I will also notify Network Rail, the Parish Council and local residents.


 
Best regards
Phil.
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please reply to advise us but you should not read it, copy it, show it
to anyone else nor make any other use of its content.   West
Sussex County Council takes steps to ensure e-mails and
attachments are virus-free but you should carry out your own
checks before opening any attachment. 





